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15. SPREYDON/HEATHCOTE SCAP COMMITTEE – 
 REPORT OF 3 APRIL 2005 
 

General Manager responsible: General Manager, Regulation and Democracy Services, DDI 941-8549 

Officer responsible: Lisa Goodman, Community Board Principal Adviser 

Author: Peter Dow, Community Secretary 

 
 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 The purpose of this report is to submit the outcomes of the SCAP Committee meeting as follows: 
 

Report of a meeting of the SCAP Committee 
held on Monday 3 April 2006 at 5.30pm 

in Meeting Room 1, Beckenham Service Centre 
 
 PRESENT: Phil Clearwater, Oscar Alpers, Rob Patterson, Jan Rogers and Doug Shepherd 
 
 1. APOLOGIES  
 
  An apology for absence was received and accepted from Bruce Harding and from Oscar Alpers 

for lateness. 
 
 2. MEETING REPORT – 27 FEBRUARY 2006 
 
  The Committee received the report of the Committee’s meeting held on 27 February 2006. 
 
 3. SCAP 2005/06 FUND UPDATE 
 
  The Committee received an update on the status of the 2005/06 SCAP Fund. 
 
 4. PROJECT UPDATES 
 
  The Community Development Adviser (Erin Eyles) reported that the pilot Cross Cultural 

Seminar would be held on Tuesday 9 May 2006. 
 
  Feedback from members on expectations and hoped for outcomes from the Seminar included 

learning new information from participants, increased initial awareness of customs and cultures, 
a breakdown in barriers, improving communication skills, attitudinal changes and an 
examination of our own culture. 

 
  A funding request to cover costs associated with the Seminar would be made to the Committee 

in the near future. 
 
  Good progress was being made with the Older Adults Directory and again a funding request 

would be presented to the Committee’s next meeting on 15 May 2006. 
 
  The Kohoa Tauleva Christchurch Trust is relocating to the Rowley Primary School and a 

request for funding support will be presented to the Committee on 15 May. 
 
 5. CHRISTCHURCH METHODIST MISSION - CHILDWISE 
 
  Matthew Williams, Childrens’ Mentor, Christchurch Methodist Mission, was in attendance and 

he reported on the success of the Childwise Wise-up programme based at West Spreydon 
School.  Matthew responded to questions from members about the programme including a time 
change to morning sessions owing to a shortage of facilitators for the current afternoon time 
slot. 

 
  From an accountability perspective, members sought an assurance that the Christchurch 

Methodist Mission would remain responsible for the operation of the programme at the school. 
 
  The Chairperson thanked Matthew for his report. 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made
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 6. TE WHARE ROOPU O OTEREPO WALTHAM COMMUNITY COTTAGE 
 
  Adrienne Carmichael from the Waltham Community Cottage and Angela Kiripatea reported on 

the Maori Support Worker programme along with the new cultural strengthening programme 
called Project Puawai Maori.  Puawai is a combination of the information gathered from the 
Harakeke Weaving Pilot programme also funded by the Committee. 

 
  Members asked questions of the representatives and the Chairperson thanked them for their 

report. 
 
 7. MEETING DATES 
 
  The Committee confirmed its next two meetings would be held at 5.30pm on Monday 15 May 

2006 and 19 June 2006. 
 
 The meeting concluded at 7.00pm. 
 
 DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the report be received. 
 


